
Wastewater - Suggested Rate Increases Report 

May 2023 

 

 

RV Parks:  
 
Current: 1 Residential Rate per RV counted on or about the 15th of the month by Town Staff 
 
Suggested:  
 
RV Parks with 1-9 Sewer Connections: 
 
.75 multiplier of Residential Rate for ALL Sewer Connections at the RV Park* 
 
RV Parks with 10 or more Sewer Connections: 
 
1 Residential Rate for ALL Sewer Connections at the RV Park* 
 
*Staff would no longer count trailers on a monthly basis, if a sewer connection is viable and has the potential to discharge into the 
Town’s wastewater system it would receive a charge 

 
The Town’s Rates and Fees Committee met on May 3, 2023, to review the potential need for a charge on this report. It was determined that due 
to the Town staff time and resources used a billing structure change is applicable and necessary. 
 
 

 
 

 


